
 

 
 PO Box 48 

Merimbula NSW 2548 
Ph: 64951266     

merimbula-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
 

 
                PSSA Cricket Knockout 2022 - Boys 

Round 1 - Merimbula PS vs Bega Valley PS RESCHEDULED DATE 
Friday April 8, 2022 

Dear Parent/Caregiver, 

Your child _________________________________________________ of class __________ has been 
selected to represent Merimbula Public School in the Primary School Sports Association (PSSA) Cricket 
Knockout in 2022. The first game is scheduled to start at 10.00am Tuesday, May 3. Students will walk to 
Berrambool Oval from school, leaving at approximately 9.10am with Mrs Lawson, and they will return once 
the game ends – which will be before the end of the school day/buses.  
 

If our team is successful, we will continue on to the next round of the competition. 

Protective gear is available (Helmets, gloves, box and pads) for those students who do not have their own. 
Students should also bring lunch and recess, a broad brimmed hat, sunscreen and lots of water.  
 

Students will wear their school uniform to school. They will need to wear a white shirt and will be provided 
with long white cricket pants. No jewellery (watches included) is to be worn during the game. 
 

If you have any questions, please contact the cricket co-ordinator.  
 

Thank you,  
 

Tina Lawson 
Boys Cricket Co-ordinator 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Merimbula Public School PSSA Boys Cricket Knockout 
(Due Friday, April 29 2022) 

Dear Mrs Lawson 
 

I give permission for my child _____________________________________________ of class _________ 
to participate in the PSSA Cricket Knockout tournament at Berrambool Oval, Merimbula on Tuesday 3rd 
May, 2022.   
 

I understand that my child will be participating in hardball cricket and will be walking to and from 
Berrambool Oval (Leaving school at 9.10am and returning in time for buses). 
 
I acknowledge that this event/activity is required to be held in accordance with any current NSW Health 
COVID-19 Public Health Orders and the NSW Department of Education’s policies and procedures. I 
acknowledge and accept that there is a risk that my child may be exposed to COVID-19 whilst attending 
and participating at the event. I confirm that my child will not attend if displaying any symptoms of illness 
and/or if directed to isolate under NSW Health orders. 
 
Parent/Grandparent/Caregiver Name: ________________________________________Date: _____________                                                                     

Signed: _____________________________________ Emergency Contact Number: ______________________ 


